
From: Lisa Ochs  
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 12:37 PM 
To: Linda Gallagher 
Subject: General Election Recommendation 
  

 
  
September 24, 2018 
  
Dear Linda, 
The American Federation of Teachers-Kansas (AFT-Kansas) is proud to represent 
teachers, nurses, workers in higher education institutions, as well as City, County and 
State employees, and we are proud to have members in all 105 counties of Kansas.  
Our local unions include the Kansas Organization of State Employees (KOSE), United 
Teachers of Wichita, City of Topeka Employees Union, WSU Employees Union, PSU 
Employees Union, KSU Employees Union, KU Graduate Teaching Assistants Coalition, 
Three Lakes Educational Cooperative, Kansas University Nurses Association, Saline 
County Association of Public Employees, and the University Police Employees 
Association. 
On behalf of our political action committee (KAPE Committee on Political Education), 
we are happy to offer our voting recommendation to our members for your success in 
your contested General election for Kansas House in District 23.  Congratulations on 
your success thus far! 
We are grateful for you seeking the noble office of public service.  This will be an 
exciting election, and we look forward to working with you in the near future.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dwight Goodman, Chair 
KAPE Committee on Political Education	


